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Interoffice Memo

To: Janet Coit, Director, DEM

From: Terri Bisson, Chief Program Development, Bureau of Natural Resources

Date: August 5, 2019

Re: Proposed amendments to the Park and Management Area Rules and 
Regulations (250-RICR-100-00-10)

Notice for amendment to the Park and Management Area Rules and 
Regulations was posted on the Rhode Island Secretary of State’s website on July 3,
2019. The comment period whereby DEM would receive written comments 
pertaining to the proposed regulations ended on August 2, 2019 and the public 
hearing was held at 10 a.m. on July 15, 2019.

The Department did not receive any comments related to the proposed 
amendments, either at the public hearing or in written form. The Department 
recommends moving forward with promulgation of the regulation as amended.

Please let me know if you require additional information.

cc: Frank Floor, Administrator, Division of Parks & Recreation
Jennifer Ogren, Deputy Administrator, Division of Parks & Recreation
Mary Kay, Executive Counsel
Joseph LoBianco, Senior Legal Counsel
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